[bookmark: _MailOriginal][bookmark: _GoBack]From: charlesglazebrook 
Sent: 06 February 2019 18:31
To: Paul Seckington
Subject: Planning Ref.18/01894/OUT


Dear Mr Seckington

I am writing to you as a resident of the Sibfords these last ten years to say I object wholeheartedly to the above planning application for 25 houses off the Hook Norton Road.  It is way too many dwellings for the village and is contrary to our plan in which there was a consensus for developments of up to half a dozen houses a time in varying locations. This is totally rational given the tightness of the lanes round existing houses.  Already there is gridlock through the village most mornings in term time, and the proposed entrance to the development opposite the Sibford School will exacerbate this further.   Given the difficult topography of the landscape and totally inadequate infrastructure l would urge this plan be rejected in it's current form. 

Yours sincerely 

Charles Glazebrook 
Meadowbank 
Burdrop
Banbury OX15 5RN 


Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.

